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Deputy Chief Jonathan Lewin
Chicago Police Department
3510 South Michigan Avenue
Chicago, Nlinois 60653

Deputy Chief Lewin,

As part of our ongoing public safety partnership, the ATF Chicago Field Division would like to
offer the Chicago Police Department (CPD) two Hewlett Packard (HP) Designjet Color Plotters
which are in good working order. The plotters have been utilized for vital tasks such as crime
mapping, operational planning and logistics. We have received approval to donate these items to
CPD in accordance with our surplus property regulations. If accepted, these items will be
provided to CPD at no cost.

Should you have questions or require additional information, please contact Supervisory Special
Agent Matthew M. Beccio at 312-846-7200.

Matthew M. Beccio
Group Supervisor/Chicago I1
Chicago Field Division




